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Seneca's Peterborough Campus is closed until further notice due to a power outage caused

by the thunderstorm on Saturday, May 21.

There will be no access to campus, and all scheduled events have been cancelled.

Further updates will be provided as soon as they are available. Thank you for your

cooperation.
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